
Kenosha County Genealogy Society 

General Meeting Minutes 

April 8, 2019 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by President, Kathy Nuernberg at 6:31 PM in 

Room I-131 conference room at Gateway’s Inspire Center building. About 22 

members attended and 4 visitors were welcomed. Two guests became members. 

Kathy requested to please turn off, or down any cell phones so no interruptions. 

Oren Simpson gave the treasurers report. There is a balance of $2,934.70. With 

expenses of $26.80 and income of $154.11 from membership dues and the 

educational fund. The report was accepted by Dawn Best and seconded by Charlie 

Hermann. The educational fund bucket was passed around.  

Kathy announced the next 1-on-1 at the Southwest library is on April 24th. A 

signup sheet was passed around.  

Next months meeting will be at the Southwest library, the speaker will be Mark 

Thiel talking about Native Americans. So please make sure you don’t come to 

Gateway on Monday, May 13th.  

There is a container in the back for any ideas, suggestions, or speakers.  

In June we will have the voting for Vice-President and Treasurer. A signup sheet 

was passed around for volunteers for these offices. Charlie Hermann agreed to 

oversee the Nominating Committee. You can contact him at his email: 

pcbadger29@gmail.com.  

There was a question asked, how to access the DNA results when someone does 

not have a Ancestry.com membership. You can see the results but not all of it. 

 

The meeting concluded at 6:43 PM.  

Our speaker for tonight Jessica Michna was introduced. She will be portraying 

Cordelia Perrine Harvey: Angel in a Gray Bonnet.  

 

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Lambert-Miller, Secretary.  
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